
 General     Board     Meeting 
 January     9th,     2023 

 Mike     Bongiorno  Don     Burbach  Tara  Rooney                        Mark     Eykyn 
 Treasurer  Secretary  Registrar                         Girls     Travel     Coordinator 

 James     Chubb  Mary     Lancaster  Will  Batenic  Jared     Rosenberg 
 Boys     Travel     Coordinator                 Intramural     Coordinator  Micro     Coordinator  Marketing     Coordinator 

 Meeting     began     at     7:00,     Jeff,     James     and     Will     were     absent. 

 Mike     Previti,     Club     President     reported     the     following: 

 ●  Travel     Tryouts     will     be     the     week     of     May     22nd. 
 ●  Jeff     ran     through     the     rec     season     and     what     the     revamped     season     will     look     like. 
 ●  Field     usage     at     Canale     will     begin     3/1,     we     will     have     Eurosports     and     PAL     in     February. 
 ●  Soccer.com     has     changed     the     uniform     kits,     the     new     one     selected     is     very     similar,     no     need     to     order     new. 
 ●  The     poles     have     been     constructed     at     the     high     school,     electric     is     not     connected     as     of     yet.     Due     to     water 

 retention     on     the     fields     it     is     unlikely     the     club     will     have     access     to     the     fields. 
 ●  Any     equipment     that     is     needed     please     message     him 
 ●  Rosters     are     now     eligible     to     have     25%     out     of     town     players,     75%     of     team     needs     to     be     residential     players.     We 

 are     not     looking     to     displace     residential     players,     all     out     of     town     players     must     be     approved. 

 Mike     Bongiorno,     Treasurer,     reported     the     following: 

 ●  Should     anybody     receive     a     check     please     reach     out,     mail     at     the     rec     center     is     not     communicated     sometimes     a 
 check     will     sit     at     the     rec     center. 

 ●  Club’s     current     balance     for     December     is     $80,108.29     as     of     December     31,     2022 
 ●  Beginning     Balance     =     $85,669.01 
 ●  Total     Deposits     =     $2,758.40 
 ●  Total     Payments     =     $8,319.12 
 ●  Ending     Checking     Account     Balance     =     $80.108.29 
 ●  Beginning     Balance     for     GOC     =     $81.20 
 ●  Total     Deposits     for     GOC     =     $0 
 ●  Total     Payments     for     GOC     =     $0 
 ●  Ending     Balance     for     GOC     =     $81.20 
 ●  Liability     Accounts     (Included     in     checking     balance) 
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 ●  Girls     Travel     Team’s     Account     =     $     14450.62 
 ●  Boy’s     Travel     Team’s     Account     =     $13962.03 
 ●  Scholarships     =     $     2,387.50 

 Mark     EyKyn,     Girls     Coordinator,     reported     the     following: 

 ●  Ratings     meetings     for     the     girls     will     be     Tuesday.     Boys     meeting     is     on     Wednesday. 

 Jared     Rosenberg,      Marketing     Coordinator,     reported     the     following: 
 ●  Nothing     to     Report 

 Tara     Rooney,     Registrar,     reported     the     following: 
 ●  Micro     and     Rec     registration     will     open     1/15     and     close     no     later     than     2/20.     Fees     are     the     same,     Micro     will     begin 

 4/1     and     intramural     begins     3/25 

 Mary     Lancaster,     Intramural     Coordinator,     reported     the     following: 
 ●  Fall     season     went     well. 
 ●  Thank     you     to     Curt     Nath     for     playing     ref     for     the     last     game. 
 ●  Reviewed     numbers     for     the     spring,     it     will     be     capped     due     to     practice     fields. 

 Don     Burbach,     Secretary,     reported     the     following: 
 ●  Nothing     to     report 

 Open     Comments: 
 Sean     Garvey-     For     travel     tryouts     can     we     hand     out     flyers     to     the     schools     for     grades     with     specific     team     needs. 
 Matt     Cross-     Fees     for     EDP     are     higher,     can     we     use     the     money     that     was     allotted     for     PST     trainers     to     offset     the     higher 
 fees.     Also     requested     a     lighted     field     for     11V11     use     for     night     games. 

 Meeting     ended     7:34 

 Minutes     taken     as     heard     by     Don     Burbach 


